
 
 

 
The City of Crystal Lake 
100 West Woodstock Street 
Crystal Lake, IL 60014 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For more information, contact:  
Victor Ramirez, P.E., Director of Public Works 
815-356-3614 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Thursday May 12, 2016 
 
Crystal Lake – There will be road closures and detour for a planned tree removal at 531 
Lake Avenue on Friday May 13, 2016.  
 
Lake Avenue will be closed from Lake Shore Drive to Lake Street. In addition, Van Buren 
Street will be closed from Lake Avenue to Lake Street.  
 
The closure will start at approximately 8:30am and normal traffic is expected to resume 
later during the day. Please avoid this area if possible due to traffic delays.  
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